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Oh no, out of all the pretty girls sheÂ’s the only only
one for me.

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you.

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you, compare to you.

Started with a rose, now youÂ’re laying in my bed,

Whisper in my ear, I remember all the words you said,

Then you kissed me and told me goodbye.

Â 

IÂ’m a fool for you baby and I want you like crazy, and
IÂ’m never 
gonna let you go.

IÂ’m a fool for you baby and I want you like crazy, and
IÂ’m never 
gonna let you go, let you go.

Â 

Oh no, out of all the pretty girls, sheÂ’s the only only
one for me,

Oh no, out of all the pretty girls, sheÂ’s the only only
one for me,

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you.

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you, compare to you.
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Â 

? ? ? like a dream, love is never how it seems,

I see you now and then, you said I was better off dead,

Then you cried and we made out just fine.

Â 

IÂ’m a fool for you baby and I want you like crazy, and
IÂ’m never 
gonna let you go.
IÂ’m a fool for you baby and I want you like crazy, and
IÂ’m never 
gonna let you go, let you go.

Â 

Oh no, out of all the pretty girls, sheÂ’s the only only
one for me,

Oh no, out of all the pretty girls, sheÂ’s the only only
one for me,

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you.

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you, compare to you.

Â 

Baby whatÂ’s the price, damn youÂ’re looking nice,

Got me feeling higher than a bag of white ice.

Baby whatÂ’s the price, damn youÂ’re looking nice,

Got me feeling higher than a bag of white ice.

Baby whatÂ’s the price, damn youÂ’re looking nice,

Got me feeling higher than a bag of white ice.

Baby whatÂ’s the price, damn youÂ’re looking nice,

Got me feeling higher than a bag of white ice.



Â 

Oh no, out of all the pretty girls, sheÂ’s the only only
one for me,

Oh no, out of all the pretty girls, sheÂ’s the only only
one for me,

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you.

Out of all the pretty girls that are all around the world,
none of them 
could compare to you, compare to you.

Â 
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